
 

Date: 12/07/2023 

To: Chair and Directors, Committee of the Whole 

And To: Murray Daly, Chief Administrative Officer 

From: Tera Grady, Manager of Solid Waste 

Date of Meeting: Committee of the Whole_Jul13_2023 

File: 5360-07 

 
 

Short Summary: 
Update on Solid Waste Management Plan (SWMP) Process and Timeline to the End of the Year 

 

Background: 
Over the summer the SWMP consultation report and SWMP will be drafted based on the 
activities of the past two years and recommendations from the Solid Waste Advisory 
Committee.  
 
In September/October the completed SWMP will be presented to the CRD’s member 
municipalities to ensure that municipal costs associated with proposed solid waste diversion 
options are communicated and municipal feedback on timing and funding feasibility are 
received. 
 
In October/November the SWMP will be provided to the Solid Waste Management Committee 
with the recommendation to forward it to the CRD Board for approval and endorsement. 
 
Once endorsed by the CRD Board the SWMP will be submitted to the MOECCS for review 
(December 2023).  
 
If the above timing is achieved, it is expected that implementation of the SWMP will be 
approved by the second quarter of 2024.   
 

Attachments: 
N/A 
 

Receipt Only: 
That the memorandum from Tera Grady, Manager of Solid Waste dated July 12, 2023, 
regarding the Update on Solid Waste Management Plan Process and Timeline to the End of 
Year, be received. 
 


